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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 
Campus Happenings 

● We received an update from the state that our Assisted Living and Independent 
Living residents are now authorized under the State’s Pharmacy Program to 
begin receiving the vaccine. We are very excited for this, and I know our 
residents and you are as well. It has to be the most commonly asked question of 
the new year:)  
 
Now, one thing that is not confirmed is a date that these vaccines will be 
administered. We are pushing to get this information from our contact at 
Walgreens and will be sure to share this as soon as we can.  
 

Campus Update 
● Results of the Supportive Living resident tests from yesterday are back and all 

were negative. As a result, we will retest all Supportive Living residents again 
next week Monday. We appreciate your partnership in your loved ones care! We 
continue working closely with the Wauwatosa Department of Health on steps to 
contain the spread and as always, will keep you informed. 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


